Monterey Township Board Meeting
December 5§, 2011

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.

Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Lois Commons, Merle Coffey and Earl
Collier. Lodenstein arriving at 8:13.

There were six township residents, one student and Commissioner Paul Van Eck present.

Minutes were approved as corrected.

Coffee moved supported by Collier to approve the financial statement with a balance of
$71,612.24. Motion carried.

Coffey moved supported by Collier to send letter to Allegan County Dispatch requesting to use
parcel lines for fire district lines. Motion carried.

Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to approve cemetery deed for Charles Young. Motion
carried.

Commons moved supported Coffey to renew resolution to collect a 3% penalty fee on late
property taxes. Motion carried.

Collier supported by Lodenstein to approve resolution for tax payers to appeal tax assessment by
mail. Motion carried.

Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to approve the 2012 Federal Poverty Guidelines. Motion
carried.

Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to sign agreement with Hamilton School District for
Summer Tax Collection. Motion carried.

Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to adopt policy of no hunting on Township property.
Motion carried.

Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to approve amendment to the ordinance (chapter 3 & 11-
15. section 10:12 & 10:42). Motion carried.

Commons moved supported by Coffey to pay bills. Motion carried.

Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jan Lodenstein
Township Clerk






